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MAY 1 1 1994

Docket No. 50-10
Docket No. 50-237
Docket No. 50-249

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATIN: M. D. Lyster, Site Vice President
Dresden Station
6500 North Dresden Road
Morris, IL 60450

Dear Mr. Lyster:

Thank you for your letter dated March 25, 1994, in response to our
January 25, 1994 letter concerning unnecessary operator training.

In our letter, we requested that you look into this concern and submit the.

results of your investigation to the NRC.

Your response indicated that operator performance and training is not
adversely impacted as a result of collateral duties. We found your
investigation to be sufficient to support your conclusions and have no
additional cuestions regarding this matter. We request that you retain the
supporting cocumentation for your investigation of this matter for a minimum
of one year from the date of this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects
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cc:
L.O. DelGeorge, Vice President, ;

Nuclear Oversight and Regulatory Services
Gary F. Spedl, Station Manager i

J. Shields, Regulatory Assurance
Supervisor

D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory
Services Manager

OC/LFDCB
Resident inspectors LaSalle,

Dresden, Quad Cities
Richard Hubbard i

Nathan Schloss, Economist
Office of the Attorney General

Licensing Project Manager, NRR
State Liaison Officer
Chairman, Illinois Commerce

Commission
R. V. Crienjak, DRS
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